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January 12, 2022 

RE: 2529 Orleans Street Renovation/Alteration 

City of Detroit Building Department- Existing Underground Vaults 

 

BLD 2021-05530 

 
To whom it may concern: 
Please see below for estimated dimensions of the existing underground vaults at 2529 Orleans. These are no 
longer in use and currently covered by the City sidewalk. 
 

   

 

 

   

 

Thank You, 
Greg Sweeney, AIA 


